May 23, 1963

Dr. Paul 8, Caltsoff
United States Fish

and Wildlife Service
Biological Laboratory
Woods Hole, Massachusetts

Dear Dr. Galtsoff:

In the article on "Notes on Skell Morphology, Growth,
and Distribution of Ostrea equestris Say" by you and Merrill,
it is stated that the northermmost occurrence of the species is
halfway between Chesapeake and Delaware Bays (see p, 241), The
follouving geographic location is givem: 37°31' N, 37°18° W,

There must be & misprint in these figures. Would you care to
send me correct figures, please?

Needless to say, the article is highly informative
and interesting. I hope to quote it in some of my work,

With best wisghes,

Sincerely yours,

H. B. Stenzel

HBS: jmf
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